Warren Rensehausen, CPRP Director of Parks & Recreation wrensehausen@bristolri.gov

Tim Shaw
Asst. Director of Parks & Recreation
tshaw@bristolri.gov



RECREATION BOARD Chairman N. Diane Davis

Karl Antonevich Mike Cabral Joseph DeMelo Donald Squires Kevin Manuel

2023 NOV 27 PH 12: 48

BASTOL PAGE TAND

To: Honorable Town Council

From: Warren Rensehausen, CPRP

Director

Bristol Parks and Recreation Department

Date: November 27, 2023

Re: Update on Stage Project

The Department of Bristol Parks and Recreation would like to give you an update on the status of the stage project at the Town Beach.

We have obtained almost all of the permits, with all requirements finished (just waiting on actual permit from State).

We will be ready to go out to bid for the completion of the project soon.

Respectfully,

Warren Rensehausen

TOWN COUNCIL

DEC 0 6 2023

MEETING